The monthly meeting of the AC/GC Booster Club was held on November 5, 2019 in the high school library. In addition to four members and Superintendent Dennis McClain, guest Kelsey Moran in attendance. President Kim Betts called the meeting to order. Crystal Hanson presented the Treasurer's Report and Julie Plowman read the Secretary's report. Both reports were approved.

Choir Director Kelsey Moran presented a \$4,750.00 request for new stage risers to be used at AC Elementary and the AC/GC Middle School. Julie Plowman made a motion to fund the project in its entirety. Toni Colling seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

In Old Business, the date for winterizing the football concession stand was changed to Saturday, November 9th at 9:00 a.m. Seniors will be notified of scholarship hours.

In New Business, members discussed the possibility of purchasing a new AC/GC Record Holders sign to be placed somewhere near the track or football field. The signage would list the Charger football, track and cross-country records established since becoming AC/GC. Julie Plowman will contact Ethan Lensch, asking if the Athletic Department would be interested in partnering with the Boosters to carry out the project.

Also in New Business, it was noted there is a cracked window in the football concession stand. School maintenance personnel will replace the window along with replacing the water heater. This will be done before the start of the 2020 track season.

In further New Business, Crystal Hanson will begin inquiring with local legal agencies, the steps needed to update the club's Articles of Incorporation.

There will not be a meeting in December. The next meeting will be held on January 8, 2020 in the high school library.

Toni Colling made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Crystal Hanson seconded the motion.

Respectfully submitted,

Julie Plowman